
MINUTES 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMISSION 
CITY OF LAKEWOOD, CALIFORNIA 

September 14, 2020 

 

 
 
 

 

The regular meeting of the Community Safety Commission to be held at 7:00 p.m. on September 14, 2020, in the 

City Council Chambers at the Civic Center, 5000 Clark Avenue, Lakewood, California, was cancelled. 
 

 
 

  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

 
Kirsten Spreitzer 

Commission Secretary 

 

 
 


